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Festival of Youth Dance 

In February we will be taking part in the Festival of Youth Dance (more 
details to follow). In the lead up to this event, Sarah-Jane, a street 
dance teacher, will be teaching us two dances which we will perform. 
We have had our first two lessons which have been challenging but fun! 
On Monday we also had the opportunity to take part in a Diwali dance 
workshop! 

 

 

 

 

 

In English this week we have begun to write our own stories based on 
Harry Potter which has caused much excitement! I am very excited to 
read the finished pieces over the next couple of weeks. 

Our Maths learning this week has focused on multiplication, learning the 
short multiplication method and using our times tables facts and 
corresponding division facts. 

In preparation for Christmas we have begun researching and planning 
our Harry Potter themed sweet products in groups. We will then be 
combining our computer skills, Science, Maths and DT learning to 
produce packaging, labels, posters and actual sweet products to be sold.   

Reminders: 

 Continue to practise times tables – it is definitely making a 
difference! 

 Read at least 5 x a week 
 Mathletics homework 


